
Summer Village of Gull Lake 

PUBLIC HEARING 

BYLAW 389-2025 AMENDMENT TO LAND USE BYLAW 346/12 

 

Summer Village of Gull Lake Council has given first reading to Bylaw No. 389-2025 to amend the 

Summer Village’s Land Use Bylaw 346/12. 

A copy of the Bylaw with the proposed amendments may be inspected at the Summer Village 

Administration office located at 27 Lakeview Ave. between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Wednesday and 

Thursdays or by visiting the Summer Village’s website at https://www.summervillageofgulllake.com/. 

Anyone wishing to comment on the proposed Bylaw amendments will have an opportunity to 
do so at a Public Hearing which has been arranged for: 
 

Date: Saturday, October 18, 2025 
Time: 12:00 PM – 2:00 PM 
Place: Gull Lake Community Meeting Room 

 
If you are unable to attend the Hearing, written submissions can be made to the Summer Village. 
Submissions need to be received prior to the date of the Hearing.  Your submissions can be sent by 
email to admin@summervillageofgulllake.com or by mail to Site 2, Box 5, RR 1, Lacombe, AB  T4L 2N1. 
All submissions will be public information. 
 
For more information contact: 
Vahid Ghomashchi 
Parkland Community Planning Services 
Phone:  403-343-3394 
 
Or 
 
Harold Wynne, CAO 
Summer Village of Gull Lake 
Phone:  403-748-2966 
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